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B Branch: Alternative Service from Boston College to Kenmore
Monday, June 20 – Friday, July 1, 2022

During this 12-day period, we will install components of the Train Protection kits and
attach speed sensors to the track, replace 3,200 feet of track, upgrade Linden St
intersection and Fordham Rd pedestrian crossing, and replace special trackwork at Cardinal
& Washington St Crossovers

Prep work will take place from June 6 – 10, however this will not affect
Green Line service. During this time Commonwealth Ave between Brighton
Ave and St Lukes Rd will be closed to non-emergency vehicle traffic. Drivers
traveling from Brighton Ave to Commonwealth Ave will be able to detour on St
Lukes Rd and turn right onto Commonwealth Ave

Shuttles do not stop at 
Warren St, Allston St, or 
Packards Corner 
Stations. 
Riders should use 
Washington St, Harvard 
Ave, and Babcock St 
stations as alternatives

Alternative Service: From June 20 – July 1 free shuttle buses will 
operate along the Green Line on the same schedule as train service. 
• Shuttles are a combination of MBTA buses and private carrier buses
• All drivers are trained to assist riders and to operate lifts
• Service will be monitored throughout and adjusted to reduce crowding

To stay informed about the Green Line Transformation program, please 
visit www.mbta.com/GLT and subscribe to our weekly email updates at 
https://bit.ly/glt_eblast.
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Washington St Crossover1

Near Washington St: June 20 – July 1 – Commonwealth Ave will be reduced to one travel lane in each 
direction between Washington St and Summit Ave. There are no planned pedestrian or parking impacts.

Cardinal Crossover2

Near Boston College: June 20 – July 1 – Commonwealth Ave will be reduced to one travel lane in each 
direction between Lake St and Greycliff Rd. There are no planned pedestrian impacts. Resident parking on 
Commonwealth Ave eastbound will be taken to accommodate vehicles traveling eastbound.
Detour signage will be in place for vehicles and pedestrians as needed, and police officers will be located 
at key locations to ensure safety.

If information is needed in another language, please contact the MBTA Title VI Specialist by phone at (617) 222-3200
如果需要使用其它语言了解信息,请联系麻纱湾区交通局,（MBTA)《民权法案》第六章专员,电话 (617) 222-3200
Если Вам необходима даннаяинформация на любом другомязыке, пожалуйста, свяжитесь соcпециалистом по
Титулу VI MBTA потел: (617) 222-3200
Si necesita esta información en otro idioma, por favor contacte al especialista de MBTA del Título VI al (617) 222-3200

Noise Hotline: 617-222-4100 Email: GLT@mbta.com 
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